Comments to South Weber City Council
for 08Jui25 Meeting
by Paul A. Sturm

General Public Comments

I have a general observation after the first trash collection with the new recycle cans.

The morning winds scattered trash (cardboard, tissues, paper, etc.) throughout the neighborhood
along eastern Deer Run Drive and cul-de-sacs. It appears that the lids on the new cans flip up
easily, depending on the direction of the can to the prevailing wind, and trash blows out of the
cans. Because of the light weight of the can and contents, some cans actually turned on their
side, spilling their contents. (see below)

A neighbor contacted me concerning this issue and he said that he had contacted "Toter", the

recycle can manufacturer to see if they make a latch, similar to other cans, to keep the lid from
opening. Toter informed him that they no longer make that latch for the new cans!

Blue Can

This is a Toter latch for a newer SWC trash can version.



